



11 September, 2020

## Changes to School Fee Structure for 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

Catholic Education Office, Parramatta, have made a decision to slightly alter the fee structure for 2021. The Family Levy has been merged with the Resource Fee, so the Family Levy will no longer be evident on your fee statement. The benefit of this is that, due to Covid-19, there will be no increase in diocesan tuition fees or the building levy and therefore you will find that the total school fees increase is within the bounds of normal annual increases. For most families, this will have little or no impact on the amount of fees being charged, however some families with three or more students at St Finbar's will find there will be a slight increase due to the combination of these fees.

If you are experiencing any hardship in paying school fees, please contact the school office and we will endeavour to assist you with payment options.

If you require any further information about the school fees structure for 2021, please contact the school office directly.

Kind Regards,

Mrs Robyn Clarke

**Principal**